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18 July 2018 
 
Our Reference: SYD18/00825/02 (A23180976) 
Council Ref: DA2 MOD7, DA3 MOD6, DA4 MOD11 

 
Senior Planner 
Regional Assessments 
Department of Planning & Environment  
GPO Box 39 SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
 
Attention: Michelle Niles 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
PROPOSED PENRITH LAKES SCHEME MODIFICATIONS 
89-151 OLD CASTLEREAGH ROAD, CASTLEREAGH 
 
Reference is made to your email dated 29 June 2018, regarding the abovementioned Application 
which was referred to Roads and Maritime Services (Roads and Maritime) for comment with 
respect to the modification request. 
 
Roads and Maritime has reviewed the submitted application and notes that the modifications do not 
seek modifications to any operational conditions relating to matters, including haulage routes, air 
quality, noise mitigation, and annual caps on the volume of material to be imported. In this regard, 
Roads and Maritime raises no objection to the proposed modifications. 
 
Should you have any further inquiries in relation to this matter, please do not hesitate to contact 
Hans Pilly Mootanah on telephone 8849 2076 or by email at development.sydney@rms.nsw.gov.au 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

        
Pahee Rathan 
A/Senior Land Use Assessment Coordinator 
North West Precinct 

  


